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42nd Session of the Universal Periodic Review
Review of Argentina – 23rd January 2023
Statement by the Democratic Socialist Republic of Sri Lanka

Mr. President, 

Sri Lanka warmly welcomes the delegation of Argentina and appreciates the presentation of a comprehensive national report.
We appreciate the measures taken by Argentina since its last UPR in the area of human rights, including new strategies on women’s rights, gender and diversity policies. 
In a constructive spirit, Sri Lanka recommends that Argentina; 
1. Continue efforts to eradicate gender based violence and improve women’s access to sexual and reproductive health; 
2.  Works towards ensuring and enhancing efforts and strategies to eradicate violence in the prison system. 
3.   Further strengthen national efforts at improving the healthcare system.
We wish Argentina all the success in its UPR engagement. 
